
APRIL 1ST 2025 
 

NEW FIREARM TRANSFER STORAGE FEE. 
 

The new 6.5% tax that was voted into by the state will take 
effect April 1st, 2025.  

 
Because of the new law we will be implementing a new 

STORAGE FEE for all Firearm Transfers. We will be 

charging 6.5% STORAGE FEE based off the cost of the 

FIREARM that you purchased on line.  

 

EXAMPLE 
If you paid $500.00 for the firearm online you will have a 

STORAGE FEE of $32.50. 
 

Each FIREARM will have a different STORAGE FEE amount per 
the cost of the FIREARM. 

 
The $30.00 Transfer fee per firearm and the $15.00 

background check fee are still the same. 
 
 


